
  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
1st September 2023 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
I hope this email finds you and your families well after the summer break and you 
managed to see at least some sunshine (which was in short supply!). 
 
We are very much looking forward to welcoming your children and young people to 
school on Monday. A reminder that students should arrive at 8:20am for an 8:30am start. 
 
In order for us to ensure a timely, ordered and warm welcome to all our students on 
Monday and going forwards, we would like all students (except those in Years 12 and 13) 
to come into school via the Caulfield Road entrance. The Senior and Pastoral teams will 
be on the gate and entrance to welcome everyone to their first day back after the 
summer. Students may leave at the end of the day via the entrance most convenient to 
them. If you are collecting your child, please remind them which exit is best. 
 
Timetables will be issued by the form tutors on Monday and parents will be able to access 
them via Bromcom from Monday onwards.   
 
All students will be bringing home a pre-filled pencil case with the school essentials as 
well as a bespoke Shoeburyness High School planner to support them in their learning 
and organisation. 
 
There will be no practical PE lessons on Monday, so there is no need for students to bring 
a PE kit to school on Monday.  
 
Have a lovely weekend! 
 
Teri-Leigh Jones and all of us at SHS 
 
 
 
 
 


